
 

Bennett Elementary School 

School Advisory Council Meeting 

Meeting Minutes 

November 14, 2018 

 

 

Called to order by, Tranya Curry SAC Chair at 5:12pm 

• Principal’s Report, Danielle Smith; Principal received a letter from the City of Fort Lauderdale 

which states that an age appropriate new playground will be built with a new Fiber safe material.  

She also stated that in a few weeks more information should be forthcoming and that on the next 

SAC meeting in January 2019 meeting she will be able to share more information.  

 

• She also stated that Bennett Elementary will be a part of the Cambridge Primary Education which 

includes Sunrise Middle, and Fort Lauderdale High covering the areas of English, Math and 

Science.  Teachers will be provided training.   

• Mentioned that the school is going through a makeover, 5th grade helped with the Beautification 

of the school. 

• Smart Investments: Tax Bill/ Bond passed in 2017 an overview to help improve our school. 

Tranya Curry Math Coach, stated that the Title I parent Training (Math) will take place at Atlantic West 

November 15, 2018, at 7:30-8:30 pm. Refreshment will be served, The Title I Mobile Book Unit will be 

there also.  All parents encouraged to attend. 

Mrs. Wilcher, Literacy Coach, discussed the October Book contest for reading. This event was successful 

and the winners were announced on the WBESTV morning announcements. 

December 6, 2018, at 5:30 pm Bennett will be having a Barnes & Noble Night. 

January 28-February 1, 2019 will be Literacy Week in Broward County. We will celebrate Literacy Night on 

January 30, 2019 

 

Meeting was adjourned by Tranya Curry at 5:50 p.m. 

 


